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 August 13, 2019, Lecturers in Mathematics Education Program, SSRUIC participated in the 
project to prepare personnel to develop open online courses or MOOC (Massive Open Online 
Course), which is a form of learning that is currently popular around the world since learners can 
learn from anywhere and can choose to develop oneself with knowledge or skills as needed. The 
International College was honored by experts in creating online courses from the Thai Cyber 
University Project providing knowledge about the MOOC development process, things to consider 
when creating an open online course, and testing the OpenEdX platform. 
 

  
 
 


